From: Web NoReply
To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Date: Sunday, April 18, 2021 11:45:58 AM

Attachments: letter to city council supporting proposed joint-

use facility and downtown entertainment district 21apr18.pdf

--- Replies to this email will go to brent.penner@dtnyxe.ca ---

Submitted on Sunday, April 18, 2021 - 11:45

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, April 18, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Brent Last Name Penner

Phone Number

Email brent.penner@dtnyxe.ca

Address 242 3rd Avenue South

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code S7K 1L9

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Downtown Saskatoon

Business Improvement District

Subject Joint-Use Facility and Downtown Entertainment Distrcit

Meeting (if known) GPC

Comments

Please find attached a letter for the GPC meeting of April 19, 2021 from the Downtown Saskatoon BID.

I would also like to briefly speak at the meeting. If possible, please schedule me to speak after Stephanie Clovechok, CEO of Tourism Saskatoon.

Thank you,

Brent Penner

Executive Director

Downtown Saskatoon

Attachments

letter to city council supporting proposed joint-

use facility and downtown entertainment district 21apr18.pdf

The results of this submission may be viewed at: